
 

 
 

Single Sign-On technology allowing you to 
access everything you need with just one login! 

 
 

Dear Students, 
 
We are happy to announce that our schools will start using a new software called ClassLink. 
This is a “single sign-on” technology that will allow you to use one username and password to 
access everything you need.  
 
Here is how to get started: 
 

1.​ Go to this website: my.classlink.com/mahwah  

2.​ Login with your district username and password. 
(Username = first part of your email only) 

 
Once you have logged in, you will see a number of 
applications already available to you and we will continue to 
add applications throughout the school year. You and your 
teachers will be able to access the different applications you 
use straight from ClassLink in your classroom and at home.  

 
 
Here’s how to learn more about using ClassLink  
 
Learn about navigating ClassLink via the company’s Support website: ClassLink Help Center 
Watch a quick overview video to get familiar with the Classlink interface: My Apps View 
Download ClassLink training materials and reference guides: Training Materials 
 
You can download ClassLink to your mobile device simply by searching for ClassLink in your 
app store and using the same information above to login.  
 
As always, remember that we have guidelines and policies in place at our schools about safe 
and appropriate use of technology.  
 
If you have questions, let your teacher know or contact our Tech Department at 
mahwahtech@mahwah.k12.nj.us  

http://my.classlink.com/mahwah
https://help.classlink.com/s/
https://youtu.be/IFOZjLABYbM
https://help.classlink.com/s/article/Training-Materials
mailto:mahwahtech@mahwah.k12.nj.us

